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DORA Bulletin B-5.1 Comment Template

The Colorado Department of Insurance has extended the filing of public comments until February 15.
Use this template to craft your response and follow the instructions to submit before the deadline.

Instructions:

1. Fill in your specific information using the template as a guide

2. Copy and paste your comment into a new email

3. Copy and paste the subject line below (just the highlighted section)

4. Send your comment to DORA_Ins_RulesandRecords@state.co.us before 2/15/2019

Email Subject Line: DORA Bulletin B-5.1

Email Body:

Dear Commissioner Conway,

This letter is to inform you of my position against eliminating the Colorado Insurance Bulletin B-5.1.

| feel the removal of this longstanding bulletin will not only goes against policyholder’s best interests, it
incentivizes insurance companies to wrongfully underpay and delay claims. In addition, the deduction of
Overhead and Profit would negatively impact contractors like myself.

As the owner of (business), | have been in Colorado serving policyholders since .
List information about your business.

Here is example to illustrate why | am against the removal of B-5.1:

List information about claim, customer, etc.

| am asking that you use your authority to stop the removal of B-5.1 to protect policyholders in Colorado
and business owners like myself. Thank you for your time and attention this matter.

Sincerely,

(Name, info)
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